
Sederal Burean of Inuestigation 

United States Department of Justice 

Post Office Box 812 

Chicago Illinois 

February 16, 1940 

Mr. Bob Wirtz, 
Secretary, 

International Labor Defense, 
192 Narth Clark Street, 
Chicago, Illinois. 

Dear Sir: 

Receipt is acknowledged of your communication 
dated February 14, 1940, enclosing copies of affidavits 

concerning William Toliver Cunningham. 

Please be advised that these copies of affi- 
davits are being mde a part of the official files of this 
Bureau. 

I wish to advise that the matter concerning which 

you wrote has been presented to the Assistant Attorney 

General Rogge at Washington, D. ©., and he has advised 
that no further investigation should be made of the matter. 
The case, therefore, is being carried as closed in our 
files. 

Very truly yours, 
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W. S. DEVEREAUX, 
Special Agent in Charge


